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Week of January 13, 2025

“All students will learn and grow academically, socially, emotionally and physically!”

“Try to be a rainbow in someone's cloud.”

Dates to Remember
e January is “I” for Integrity Month
January 6: Classes Resume
January 17: School Spirit Jersey Day
January 29: National Music Centre - 6B, 6E, 6T
January 29: Lunar New Year
January 31: PD Day - No School for Students

Items of Note

If a student is absent for hot lunch, their
ordered lunch will be kept in the office fridge for 24
hours. They can come collect it the following day.
Those not collected within 24 hours will need to be
disposed of.

January’s Athletics Calendar is below. Please
note that the B Boys 1 team has a number of morning
practices. Basketball parents are highly encouraged
to sign up for their child’s team Remind to stay on
top of games and any last minute changes that often
occur with athletics in the winter.

~ Maya Angelou

STAFF PROFILE
Angelique Berger
Educational Assistant

Ange grew up and went to school in Calgary. She moved to Rocky Mountain House when she was in her
late 20's. Ange has two children, @ son who was horn in Calgary and a daughter horn here in Rocky.
They both attended Pioneer School and much to their dismay their mom was also there as an EA. She
has been an EA at Pioneer School for 19 years, before Pioneer Ange was an EA at Lochearn School for
6 years, again much to the dismay of her children. In her free time she enjoys reading, playing darts and

sitting around a roaring fire with friends and family. She also likes to ' ' '

travel and besides being born in Germany, Ange spent 3 months
there when she was in high school on an exchange program.Then
when she was in college she spent 8 weeks in England on a work
training program. As a child she went to Hawaii twice as well as to
Disneyland and surrounding areas. On her own or with friends, she
has traveled to Los Cabos Mexico, Punta Cana in the Dominican and
also Cuba. There are stil a few places Ange would love to visit and
they are on her bucket list with hopes that she gets to see them at
some point. Ange says she enjoys working with all of the students
that have come through and especially likes when she gets to see
them again after they have moved on and become the people they
are going to be.




